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Greetings to Everglade families.

Earlier this week you would have received notification of our Class and Sibling Photos being
held on Monday 22 May.

All classes from Year 1-6 pose for a Class Photo. Those who request a Sibling Photo will be
called after the last Class Photo.

Class Photos are one of those ‘rite of passage’ events that occur in schools. Many years down
the track, people look back at their class photos and recall their childhood years.

We look forward to our Photo Day on the 22nd.





Maths Mania ‘23 continues to build momentum.

Our pupils are learning their Maths Mania answers and (we hope) signing up sponsors.

We have given out our first spot prize on Monday, and there are more to come. You have a

choice of making sponsor payments online through the website, or in old fashioned cash.

Either way is fine.

The main thing right now is to learn the answers and sign the sponsors.

Key dates (for now):

Tuesday 23 to Thursday 25 May - Sponsor Cards returned

Thursday 25 to Friday 26 May - Maths Mania testing

Monday 28 May - Sponsor Cards returned with scores entered. Children start collecting from

sponsors

Newsletter Sponsors

We like to regularly appreciate the companies that support this newsletter.

We acknowledge:
Barfoot and Thompson
Complex Builders
Everglade Four Square
Everglade Kids Club
Kumon Manukau Heights
Whanau Ora Super Clinic

We also acknowledge and thank Dr Anae Neru Leavasa, MP for Takanini, who supports us
through this newsletter.

Welcome to new staff

We mentioned last week that we had seen two teacher aides finish up. We are pleased to
welcome Mrs Anitha Joseph to one of the roles. She has started working with several pupils
and is enjoying getting under way.
We look forward to filling the other role in due course.

Teachers on Strike? No!

You may have read or heard about teacher strike action in Auckland tomorrow. This relates to

Secondary and Area Schools. Everglade School is not affected, so we will have school as

normal tomorrow.

Next newsletter: Wednesday 17 May

Regards

John Robinson

Principal


